NOTICE OF ANNEXATION

The Town of St. Lucie Village may pass Ordinance 2022-6, an
ordinance redefining its municipal boundary lines and annexing property
located at 0 Charles Way, Fort Pierce, Florida 34946, owned by James E.
Dekker and Ashlee R. Dekker, his wife. The parcel involved has been
shaded on the map below; and, the complete legal description by metes
and bounds, and copies of the Ordinance, can be obtained from the
office of the Town Clerk, P. O. Box 3878, Ft. Pierce, FL 34948-3878,
(772) 466-6900, or the Town Attorney, Richard V. Neill, Jr., 311 s.
Second Street, Ft. Pierce, FL, (772) 464-8200, and will also be posted
at the Village Hall, 2841 0ld Dixie Highway, Ft. Pierce, (St. Lucie
Village) FL.

Ordinance 2022-6 will come before the Village Board of Aldermen
for final approval at its regular monthly meeting on August 16, 2022,
at 6:30 p.m. at the Village Hall. Interested parties may appear at the

meeting and be heard with respect to the proposed Ordinance.
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